STREETSBORO ALUMNI ASSOCIATION - ANNUAL BANQUET & MEETING

MINUTES FOR SATURDAY, JUNE 27, 2015

Following a brief Welcome & Blessing by Association President, Michel Heroux, Dinner was served at 6:30 p.m.

Following a delicious meal, President Michel Heroux, called the Meeting to Order.

Association Secretary, Ricki Graeser, read the 2014 Annual Meeting Minutes. Ed Szumski made a Motion to accept them as read, Bonnie Merrick seconded and they were unanimously passed.

Michel Heroux presented the Annual President's Report.

Association Treasurer, Debbie Wenzel, gave the Annual Financial Report. Roberta (Shope) Reed made the Motion to accept, Bonnie Merrick seconded and the Report unanimously passed.

Association Vice President, Ted Hurd, gave the Annual Report and asked for any memorabilia that we could have to display at upcoming Events.

Membership Chairperson, Ed Szumski, gave his Annual Report. We have 430 Lifetime members in the total membership number of 490. As Web Administrator, Ed also gave a presentation of our newest Website.

Michel Heroux presented the 2015 Alumni Scholarship Awards to the following SHS Graduates:

Allison Benci, Dylan Bertka, Matthew Krispinsky, Nathanial Puster & Richard Delambo

Beginning with this year's Scholarship Recipients, the Alumni Board has decided to present an additional Award from the Association in the form of a Lifetime Membership, in hopes to encourage future Graduates to have their parents or guardian, become a Lifetime Member in the Association so that their children would be eligible to possibly win an Alumni Association Scholarship.

The Distinguished Alumni Hall of Fame Award was presented to Mrs. Janet Dunlap, Class of 1941.

Nominations for 2015-2016 Officers were opened to the floor, to be voted on by Association Members. No nominations were presented from the floor. The 2014-2015 existing Officers stated that they would consider serving in their current positions for another Term and the voting Membership approved.

A 50-50 Raffle was held throughout the evening and \$137 was collected. The winner, Ron Biltz, donated his winnings to the Association Treasury.

Prior to the Closing of the Annual Meeting, the traditional Class Roll Call was conducted.

The 2016 Annual Banquet and Meeting is scheduled at 6:00 p.m. on June 25th, the last Saturday of the month.

Respectfully submitted,

Ricki Graeser, Association Secretary